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Michelle Ferrara Recognized by
Missouri Lawyers Weekly as an Unsung
Hero
NEWS & EVENTS: IN THE NEWS

Missouri Lawyers Weekly directed the spotlight on Michelle Ferrara, Sandberg Phoenix's Chief Financial Officer.

The publication named Michelle one of its 2020 Unsung Legal Heroes. The annual award recognizes the area’s

top law firm staff members, firm administrators, legal marketers, legal secretaries, information technology staff,

accountants, paralegals and legal education professionals. Michelle joined Sandberg Phoenix with 20-plus years

of industry and public accounting experience. So when it came time to address the COVID-19 fallout, she was

more than ready.

Read more here. 
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